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Greetings,

Members of the JUST IN CASE BH committee, along with members of the Beverly Hills Police
Department, Beverly Hills Fire Department, and volunteers from the community will be walking
Zone 9 on Saturday, April 17, 2021. The purpose will be to distribute door hangers to all
residences within Zone 9 promoting the JUST IN CASE BH Program, and inviting Zone 9
residents to attend a Zoom meeting scheduled for April 29, 2021.

Interested volunteers should send an email to JUSTINCASEBH @beverlvhills.ore with “Zone 9
Volunteer" in the subject line. Volunteers will meet at 11:00 am at La Cienega Park, 8400
Gregory Way, Beverly Hills, CA 90211.

Sincerely,

bRt

Greg Barton
Fire Chief



